From: Tj Cruse

To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Greenleaf beautification plan
Date: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 4:17:44 PM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Yes, I heard about this plan for years and am still not impressed. I am afraid this is a red
herring much as The Groves was. The potential was there but not the vision. How’s that
working for Whittier?

The trees are another matter.

Without their canopy Uptown will be a ghost town. Outdoor dining without them? Don’t be
ridiculous. Replace them, even according to code, and you have years and years of desolation.
Feed them and fix the sidewalks as needed.

You can’t undo this once implemented.

Listen to the people.

Regards,

Tania Cruse
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